
Notification of Noncandidacy 

Supervisor Steve Santeler states that he is the current incumbent officeholder for 

the office of Supervisor of the Town of Darien. On December 12, 2024, Steve 

Santeler presented to the Town Clerk a signed noncandidacy document that he 

will not be a candidate for this office at the next election on Tuesday, April 1, 

2025. 

A fully signed document is at the Walworth Town Hall for viewing. This document 

is also posted at the Town Hall and the Town’s Website. 


